
Participants line up along both sides 
of Hespeler Road near the Sleep Country

Store and Value Village Plaza. 
Signs are available. 

For more information, contact 
Cambridge Right to Life 

at 519.623.1850
www.cambridgerighttolife.ca

A peaceful, prayerful pro-life witness 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14th

2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Be a Voice for the Voiceless

LIFE CHAIN 2012


